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Dear Sir / Madam:- -

This is a Freedom of Information Act request, pursuant to 5 USC 552,
et seq., for production and disclosure of information discussed below.

The information requested relates to the transportation of radioactive
spent fuel and/or wastes by Virginia Electric Power Company. Specifically ,

I request:

A. The application that VEPCO submitted to NRC, which I am told is
dated July 13, 1982, for approval of routes for spent fuel shipment.
Naturally I am aware that some of this material may be exempt because of
its character as genuinely proprietary or safeguards-related information.
I presume that material will not be withheld from this application on
the pretext that it is " pre-decisional", as if it were NRC-generated
information.

B. Other applications that VEPCO may have submitted which are related
to the proposed transportation: e.g.,, license modification applications.

C. Correspondence, memos, notes of meetings, etc related to these
applications.

D. Documents related to noncompliance by VEPCO of nuclear transport
regulations.

The Environmental Policy Institute is a non-profit, public interest group
to promote safe use of the environment. Accordingly, pursuant to 5 USC
552 (a)(4), I request a waiver of any fees associated with the processing of
this request, as the information sought is solely to be used for the
benefit of the general public.

If I do not receive a response within ten working days as required by
the FOIA, I will deem my request denied. If you determine that some
portions of the requested information are exempt from release, I request
that you provide me with a copy of the remainder of the file in addition
to a list of the material not provided, with the date, author, addressee,
and title of each document withheld.

Sincerely, *
n

%*

Dr. Fred Millar

8207110012 Director, Nuclear and Hazardous

_ Materials Transportation Project


